New Self-Assessment Report (Tier | Engineering Programs)

The National Board of Accreditation (NBA) announces a new Self-Assessment Report (SAR)
format (July 2024 document) for the Tier | Engineering Programs as per the GAPC Version 4.0,
applicable with effect from 1st August 2024.

The implementation of New SAR for Accreditation of Tier | Engineering Programs will be as follows:

1. The new SAR (July 2024 document) for the Tier | Engineering programs will be applicable
with effect from 1st August 2024.

2. Institutions that have already submitted SAR in the existing January 2016 document will have
the option to either continue in the same format or apply afresh in the new format. This option
will be available till 315 December 2024.

3. Institutions wishing to submit fresh applications will have an option to do so either in the
existing SAR document (January 2016 document) or the new SAR document (July 2024
document) till 31% December 2024.

4. There will only be the new SAR document (July 2024 document) available for the Tier I
Engineering programs with effect from 1% January 2025.

Click Here for Self-Assessment Report (SAR) format for the Tier | Engineering Programs



https://nbaind.org/files/2-SAR-UG-EG-T1_1%20August%202024_Format_20240801124948.pdf
https://nbaind.org/files/2-SAR-UG-EG-T1_1%20August%202024_Format_20240801124948.pdf
https://www.nbaind.org/files/2-SAR-UG-EG-T1_1%20August%202024_revised_Format_20240801144723.pdf
https://nbaind.org/files/2-SAR-UG-EG-T1_1%20August%202024_Format_20240801124948.pdf

